
Welcome to the Class of 2020! 

Officers’	Chris,an	Fellowship	hosts	a	welcome		
gathering	and	ice	cream	social	at	Maranatha		
Mansion	the	day	before	Induc,on	Day	(Jun	29)		
at	7:00	pm.		
	
This	is	a	unique	opportunity	for	these	new		
Mids	and	their	families	to	meet	their	Chris,an		
classmates	before	star,ng	plebe	summer.		
	
We	have	discovered	that	this	spiritual		
connec,on	prior	to	entering	USNA	has	created		
bonds	of	fellowship	that	greatly	encourage	them	through	plebe	summer	and	oPen	last	for	a		
life,me.		
	
Maranatha	Mansion	will	also	be	open	from	10am-4pm	that	same	day	so	that	the	new		
4/C	Midshipmen	and	their	families	can	drop	in	to	ask	ques,ons	and	find	out	more	about	OCF.		
	
For	more	informa,on,	contact	Bryan	&	Sherri	Burt	at	ocfusna@gmail.com	or	410-210-7908.	
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